
This file has been cleaned of potential threats.

 

To view the reconstructed contents, please SCROLL DOWN to next page. 



 

1 | P a g e  
 

Republic of the Philippines 

Philippine Statistics Authority 
Negros Oriental Provincial Office 

PSA Negros Oriental will conduct PhilSys Registration in 

Schools during the Enrollment Period 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

   
 

 

 

Date of Release: 16 August 2023 

Reference No.: 2023-PR46-005 

 

With the announcement of the Department of Education (DepEd) of 

the commencement of School Year 2023-2024, all Philippine Statistics 

Authority field offices were instructed to arrange a PhilSys Registration 

co-location activity in school premises during the enrollment period. 

 

In view of the foregoing, PSO-Negros Oriental PhilSys Registration 

Teams will be conducting PhilSys Registration in selected schools in 

Bayawan City, Dumaguete City, Tanjay City, and in the Municipality of 

Basay. Below are the schools and the scheduled dates of the conduct of 

Philsys Registration.   

 

CITY/MUNICIPALITY NAME OF SCHOOL SCHEDULED DATE 

Bayawan City *Bayawan City Science 

Elementary School 

August 17-25, 2023 

Tanjay City *Tanjay City South Central 

School                      

*Plaza Central School                          

*Sta. Cruz Central School      

August 14-18, 2023 

Dumaguete City *Piapi High School 

*Camanjac Elementary School 

*Junob National High School 

*Junob Elementary School 

*Dumaguete City National High 

School 

*South City Elementary School 

*West City Elementary School 

*August 17-18, 2023 

*August 16-18, 2023 

*August 17-18, 2023 

*August 22-23, 2023 

*August 24-25, 2023 

*August 22-23, 2023 

*August 24-25, 2023 



 

Aside from the conduct of PhilSys Registration, the teams will also 

conduct issuance of printable ePhilIDs but will only cater registrants who 

have their Transaction Reference Number (TRN) with them. They will also 

be accepting requests for replacement of damaged PhilIDs and request 

for retrieval of lost TRNS. 

 

For any inquiries and clarifications in relation to this announcement, 

you can contact PSA-Negros Oriental through this number, (035) 422-

4372 or send us an email in this email address, 

psa07.negrosoriental.philsys@gmail.com. You can also check our official 

facebook pages, PSAPhilSysOfficial and PSANegrosOriental, for recent 

updates and advisories regarding PhilSys. 
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